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Annedore-L eber-Grunds chule,
Ihr Forderverein e.V., der

Lichtenrader BC 25 e.V. und
Der SV Adler Berlin

Dear friends,

We are writing to sincerely thank you for the generous aid you provided. We
gteatly appteciate the time, effon and resources you dedicated to help the people of
Ukraine in this time of need.

The aid you provided is essential for people in zones with active hostilities
and we are committed to responsibly distributing the aid and making sure everyone
has their needs met.

Thank you, again, for your kindness.

Respectfully,

Mayor of Rivne Oleksandr Tretyak


